
A huge thank you to Kelly Welch,  Marcy Biggar and all those that worked at the 
civic center this year. We sincerely appreciate all their time, dedication and efforts 
as Civic Center managers/workers this year. I understand it can be a grueling 
process; however the benefits of this fundraising program are well worth it. Thank 
you ladies! 
 
The kids are really working hard on some extremely difficult music for this year’s 
Spring Awards concert. Both bands plan to put on a great performance. Thanks to 
Melissa Rastatter and her team for putting so much into preparing for the Pork 
Chop Supper this Wednesday.   
. 
Thank you to all the students for their amazing commitment, dedication and 
passion for this music. Seniors, you have been a joy to teach over the past four 
years. For some, it has been much longer and it is an honor to see you all grow up 
into fine young adults. I wish you all the best and as I say it to all the alumni, you 
are always welcome here at IVC! 
 
Marching band plans are already in the works for next year and we need everyone, 
including members to keep working on their musical skills preparing to once again, 
bring our state title back to IVC. Congratulations to all the color guard and drum line 
members as they auditioned this past week. 
 
Please look for the fall schedule dates on the calendar and plan to attend the 
Activity Code night on May 15th. (Visit ww.ivcschools.com – Click IVC HS and then 
calendar) We will answer questions regarding the registration and health forms for 
band camp that can electronically be filled out and returned. We have several dates 
set including Memorial Day Camp, pre-camp, band camp and numerous 
competitions. Who can forget the trip to Washington DC in July! It’s going to be 
awesome! 
 
FRESHMAN 
Those currently playing on school instruments such as bass clarinets, tenor 
saxophones, bari saxophones, French horns, percussion, euphoniums and tubas 
will receive a marching and concert horn on the first day of Memorial Day Camp. 
We can’t wait to see you in a month from now!!! Please check out all the dates 
below.....VISIT IVCBANDS.COM 


